
 

  

 
 
You are invited to an Open House hosted by City Planning and Councillor Joe Cressy on the 
Bathurst Quay Neighbourhood Plan study. 
 
 

 Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 
 

 Place: Harbourfront Community Centre – Gymnasium 
  627 Queen Quay West 
 

 Time: Please drop in anytime between 4:00 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. 
 A short presentation will be repeated at 4:30 p.m. and 6:30 pm. 

 
   

The Open House will provide an update on the progress of the 
study, and an opportunity to learn more about the emerging 
directions for the Bathurst Quay Neighbourhood Plan, ask 
questions and share your comments. 
 
A Preliminary Directions Report on the study was considered by 
City Council on July 7, 2015, and is available on the City's website 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2015.TE7.60 
 
To speak to the planner directly, contact Sue McAlpine, at  
(416) 392-7622 or smcalpin@toronto.ca.  You may mail your 
comments to the planner at Toronto and East York District, 
100 Queen Street West, Floor 18 E, Toronto ON, M5H 2N2. 
 
You may also contact Councillor Joe Cressy, Ward 20, at 
(416) 392-4044 or councillor_cressy@toronto.ca. 
 
Notice to correspondents: 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act.  With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible.  Other reasonable accommodation or assistive 
services for persons with disabilities may be provided with adequate notice.  Please contact Sue McAlpine, at (416) 392-
622 or, smcalpin@toronto.ca with your request.  The City of Toronto is committed to taking the necessary steps to insure 
compliance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 
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